
Dear Quebec and Nunavut Unit Treasurer, 

The centralized banking system is now updated to handle all aspects of HST processing and reporting for 

units located in Ontario. We are working on a process to handle the tax situation for your province.  Even 

though the guideline on the website relates to Ontario, it will still provide you with information regarding 

Taxes.  Please click this link HST for Ontario and Nunavut Units.  

At the mean time, please continue to process all transactions as you would normally.  We will contact you 

once we have developed the process. 

If you have any further question, please contact Unit Finance Specialty Community Help Desk or call 1-
877-323-4545 ext. 2500 

  

https://guidesontario.org/images/Finance/hst_for_ontario_and_nunavut_units_v20131031.pdf
mailto:unitbanking.help@guidesontario.org

